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5 September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

To provide you with live information about your child’s behaviour, academic progress, 
homework and overall attendance we use a system known as Go4Schools. It is a web-
based platform that will give you all the necessary information about how your child is 
doing at Guilsborough Academy. 

You are also able to update consents for a variety of different areas and can contact us 
through this if you have changed any contact details. This can be done online at your own 
convenience. There is also an app that gives a basic overview of what is happening at 
school. 

As we begin a new school year, it is crucial that parents and students have logged into the 
system and set up their accounts. You can, through the settings area, arrange to receive 
weekly email updates on behaviour and attendance to help you to support your young 
person. A quick look at the App will allow you to see what homework has been completed, 
what is yet to be done and when it is due. You can also see the positive and negative points 
within our new rewards scheme. 

The attached document explains how to log in to Go4Schools and access all the available 
sections.  As we progres through the term, we will provide more information on getting the 
most out of the system. For thos eof you who already have children at the school, 
Go4Schools will be the only system that you will need on a regualar basis and we will be 
sharing this with the students over the coming days. 

Canteen Access 

On the Student Page there is and under your childs name, this gives you access to 
further information.  Click on this to see your child’s lunch pin number for the our new 
catering system. Your son/daughter will requre this initially to pay for their food in the 
canteen. As we roll out the biometric system, you may choose for them to use their 
fingerprint instead. We are intending getting this up and running as soon as possible. If you 
have not already given consent you can do so here.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do contact us at info@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk  

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mr C Hancock 
Vice Principal - Quality of Education 
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